May 22, 2020
Dear Parents #26

DATES:

Tuesday, May 26 - All final Kindergarten school assignments turned in by Noon

Tuesday, May 26 - Grade 8 Graduation Mass at 6:30 PM

Wednesday, May 27- Kindergarten Graduation

Wednesday, May 27 - Last day of teacher instruction for grades 1-7

Thursday, May 28 - All final grade 1-7 school assignments turned in by Noon

Friday, May 29 - Last Day of school- grades 1-7. Students to pick up their report cards and turn in all books and
school equipment. Summer Solution workbooks to be picked up.

Thursday, June 4th- Kindergarten Screening- 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Friday, June 5th- Kindergarten Screening- 8:00 to Noon

Plan For Return Of Books, Equipment And Materials For Current Grade One To Seven Students.

Friday, May 29" 9:00 AM to 2:30 PM
If at all possible we would like families with a last name A-L to return books from 9:00 AM to Noon, and last name M- Z
noon to 2:30 PM. Any school textbook, library book, calculator or chrome book needs to be returned on this day.

Drop-off areas:

Grades 1 & 2- return tables to be set up outside the connector.

Grades 3, 4 & 5- return tables to be set up outside the Emmaus Center entrance.
Grades 6 & 7- return tables to be set up by the flag pole or main entrance of the school.

ALSO, please pick up your Summer Solutions workbooks at this time. They will be available by the return tables. We
do have a check list of who has picked them up.

Incoming Kindergarten Families:
Guidelines for Screening Day:

There will only be 6 students at a time in the screening area which will be held in the gym so there is plenty of space
away from each other.

We still have a couple of families that have not signed up for the screening. Please contact the office at 937-898-5104 to
schedule your appointment.

e Do not arrive early; come at your scheduled time.

e Walk your child to the front door.

e Staff will greet you and all staff will be wearing masks.

e Paperwork being returned can be placed in the drop off container at the front door.

e If you plan to stay, we highly recommend that you wear a mask while waiting in the cafeteria and following
social distancing guidelines.

e Please do not worry about your child wearing a mask as we do not want that to be a distraction.

e If you have siblings or other family members with you, drop off your child and we will ask you to wait in your car.
We will call you when your child is finished.

e All surfaces and materials will be cleaned and changed out between students.

e Expect about an hour for the screening process.

Thank you for patience and working with us during these uncertain times.

*| apologize for any misunderstanding regarding the Summer Solutions workbooks. These workbooks
are for our CURRENT kindergarten population



e New Families- Grades One to Eight for next year. | am extending the time to pick up your Simple Solutions
workbooks to next Tuesday, May 26th (9:00 AM to 2:00 PM). While not mandatory there is an expectation that
students complete this work in preparation for the next school year!

e Current 8" grade families- There are a couple of students who failed to turn in their materials on the assigned day.
| am asking that if you have failed to meet this turn in day, that you take care of this before Noon on Tuesday, May
26", We will NOT be collecting materials the night of the 8" grade graduation Mass.

e For the 2020-21 school year we currently have 275 students registered. This number is 25 students above last
year’s enrollment.

It is Friday, May 22", the sun is out and it is warm. Have a safe and enjoyable Memorial Day weekend! It’s not going

to be the same with the Indy 500 postponed, no Major League Baseball and many pools closed, but we have our families
and our faith that constitute the most important aspects of our life.

“God is Good all the time, all the time God is Good!”



